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Hospital Administrators 
 
The Oklahoma Health Care Authority (OHCA) has scheduled a Disproportionate 
Share Hospital (DSH) program information and discussion forum for Tuesday 
November 7, 2006, in the Oklahoma Health Care Authority Board Room between 
3:00 p.m. and 4:30 p.m.  We are hopeful that many of the Oklahoma Hospital 
Association members who may be coming in early for the annual OHA conference 
in Oklahoma City will be able to attend our DSH forum. 
 
In addition, we are in the process of scheduling similar forums in Lawton during 
the week of November 13, 2006, and in Tulsa during the week of November 27.  
We will notify you as the dates become available. 
 
All three meetings will be designed to give hospital administrators and their 
finance officers a brief history of the DSH program, the 2006 state plan 
amendment, and what OHCA intends to do in the future with the DSH program.  
We are hopeful that someone from your hospital will be able to attend at least one 
of the forums. 

SoonerCare Disproportionate Share Hospital Forum 

please route to appropriate personnel 


